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Our mission is to provide a world-class transportation system that is safe, innovative, reliable and dedicated to a prosperous 
Missouri. 
 

Summary of Program Activity 
 

❑ Three projects were approved for approximately $12.0 million.  

 
❑ MoDOT’s Cost Share Program has $0.08 million available in state fiscal year 2021, $0.6 million 

available in state fiscal year 2022, and $0.2 million available in state fiscal year 2024 for cost share 

projects. 

 
❑ MoDOT’s Cost Share Program has $4.3 million available in state fiscal year 2022, $4 million available in 

state fiscal year 2023, and $2.3 million available in state fiscal year 2024 for cost share projects that 

encourage economic development. 

 

Partnerships Approved 
 

City of Lee’s Summit - $8,705,407 to make improvements to Route 291 North at Route 50 including construction 

of a new bridge structure, ramp reconstruction, highway reconstruction, and realignment/relocation of Blue 

Parkway. 

 

City of Poplar Bluff - $3,139,212 to construct a divided, multi-lane interstate highway for Route 67 from one mile 

south of Route 160 (at County Road 360) to County Road 338. 

 

Grundy County - $120,980 to stabilize the Thompson River streambank north of Route 6 in order to minimize 

further migration of the river channel. 

Pending Partnerships Approved 
 

Love’s Travel Stops and Country Stores - $75,205 to resurface and improve shoulders on Route N between the 

entrance of Love’s Travel Stops and Country Stores and I-35. 

 

City of Wentzville - $3,975,000 to widen Route Z to a four-lane facility south of Interstate Drive to Perry Cate 

Boulevard, including dedicated left-turn lanes, widening of the bridge over Peruque Creek, extension of an eight-

foot multi-use trail, adding a traffic signal at the Route Z/Peruque Hills Parkway/Peruque Ridge Boulevard 

intersection and extending the three-foot paced shoulder to six feet. 

 

Looking Ahead 
 

The Cost Share Committee’s next meeting is scheduled for June 17, 2021.  Applications must be submitted by 

April 16, 2021. 
 

Questions?   
 

Call or email the Partnership Group. 

  

Financial Services partnership.development@modot.mo.gov 573-526-8106 
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